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Notice of Award 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that Manatee County Government awarded a contract on April 29, 2024, 
for RFQ No. 23-TA004950CD, Construction Management at Risk Services for 63rd Avenue 
East Project- From US301 to Tuttle Avenue as follows:   
 
 
Contract Title: Construction Management at Risk Services for 63rd Avenue East Project- From 
US301 to Tuttle Avenue 
Awarded Company: Woodruff and Sons, Inc. 
Contract Term: 180 Days  
Contract Amount:   $58,150.00 (Pre-Construction) 
 
 
Contact the Procurement Representative for additional information: 
Name:   Chris Daley 
Phone:  941-749-3048 
Email:  chris.daley@mymanatee.org 
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